
April 12, 2015 

Nyssa, Oregon 

Joint Committee on Implementing Measure 91 

Dear Co-Chairs and members: 

I own property and maintain a residence in Nyssa, Oregon.  At this time, due to the extreme distance 

from Nyssa to Salem, I am unable to attend the Public hearings of the Joint Committee on Implementing 

Measure91, in person.  I would like to submit the following testimony into the official record in lieu of 

personally delivered testimony. 

 

Testimony concerning SB 844, amendment -3 

 

I support the aspects of this measure that set standards for the safe packaging and labeling of 

cannabis products. 

I endorse the provision section 4(d) that prohibits over regulation. 

I do have a problem with Section 12.  At this point, it is unclear to me whether the ultimate 

authority of all of these issues will be regulations set by the OLCC or the OHA.  Any authority 

that the OHA has over the packaging and labeling of medical marijuana products must be 

maintained.  The OLCC has no business in the regulation of medicinal cannabis.  The rules by 

both the OLCC and the OHA should mirror each other, if that is the intention. 

Thank you very much for you time and consideration, 

William James Nance 
28 Park Ave #5 
Nyssa, Oregon 97913 


